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• PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE (All stand) 

• ATTENDANCE  

▪ President DeGonzague 

▪ V.P. Bernie Scalzo 

▪ Eileen Lynch 

▪ Michael Norella 

▪ Jason Obelenus 

▪ Amy Bean 

▪ Sarah Woody 

▪ Solicitor Marissa McAndrew 

▪ John Kameen 

▪ Joe Unis 

▪ Melissa Brazel 

▪ Dave Trichlo 

• VISITORS: KBA – Tony Grizzanti;     

• PUBLIC COMMENT  - NONE                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

      
 

Discussion Topics Review/Discuss: 

 

Tony Grizzanti of KBA Engineering opened the discussion about the East Side of Main Street 

Multi-modal Transportation Grant. PennDot will look at the boroughs plans for constructability 

and have a constructability meeting. The bid will then go out state wide and the borough will have 

no say of choosing a contractor.it was talked about shortening the width of the sidewalk and 

widening the road. Tony explain that this is more of a State Road Project not a Sidewalk Project 

which we are now doing. Much discussion about this widening the road could possibly be 

incorporated into the grant for the 600 block of the east side of Main Street. 

 

Next topic of the discussion was the Quality of Life Ordinance. Some various violation items 

were discussed and asked to be changed/removed and Solicitor McAndrew said she would take 

care of this. Solicitor McAndrew will send a draft copy out to  everyone before Aprils meeting. 

Ordinance “Quality of Life” will be on the April 7, 2025 agenda; motion to approve to advertise 

and then vote to be adopted at the May meeting. 

 


